
 
 
Judge Clark, 
  
During yesterday’s pre-hearing conference the issue of whether or not Mr. Darrington 
and Mr. Hammond, both of whom are witnesses for the City, would be cross-examined 
was raised.  I have reviewed their testimony and consulted with my client and it is our 
intent to ask some cross-examination questions.  I do not anticipate that the cross-
examination will be lengthy, but that of course could change if their testimony is orally 
supplemented.  Accordingly, it is TCRY’s preference that the City’s witnesses, like all 
other witnesses, be available for cross-examination at the hearing. 
  
Very truly yours, 
  
Brandon Johnson 
of Counsel for TCRY 
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